
Recent Death:   
Mike Brady (Ballarat– former 
teacher St Patrick’s college) 
 

Anniversaries:  

Creswick–  Win Barrett,  

John Quinlan, Kathleen Lewis, 

Shirley Edmends, Maureen Body, 

Keith Campbell. 

Daylesford–  Agnes Mackay, 

Chaz & Sylvia Menz,                

Mary Brislane. 

 

Prayers for sick 

Creswick- 

Kath McMahon 

Patricia Prendergast 

Weekday Mass 
St Peter’s Daylesford 

Wed 3rd August 10.30am 
  

St Augustine’s Creswick 
Fri 5th August 10.30am  

 
 

Sunday Mass 
St Augustine’s Creswick   

9.00am                                             
St Peter’s Daylesford        

10.30am 

Parish Newsletter -St Augustine’s Creswick & St Peter’s Daylesford           
  We are child safe Parish’s  &  We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung  People as the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we live. We pay our respect to their Elders, past, present and emerging.  

 

Sunday July 31st 2022—18th Sunday in Ordinary Time Year C 

 

Parish Office:13 Duke St Daylesford P : 0448 220 685 Office Hours: Wed 11.30am-4.30pm Thu, Fri 9am-2pm   

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au    creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest:  Fr Justin Driscoll   P: 0448 220 685  Admin & Safeguarding Officer:  Leonie Keynes    

Parish School Principals :  St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan  St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee. 

St Augustine’s 150th Anniversary 

It is only 7 weeks away so don’t           

forget to put the dates in your              

calendar and book for the dinner or 

buy the book or do both.  

Celebration dinner - 

Saturday 17th September at 6.30pm 

$40 each.  

Sunday Mass—12 noon September 18th celebrated by Bishop Paul Bird 

You can order the book “Saints & Sinners’ or find out more  information 

by going to https://staugustines150.weebly.com or call the parish office. 

  

Meeting for the 150th Celebrations today (Sunday) after Mass at the back 
of St Augustine's church.  All are encouraged to attend.  

 
Sunday August 7th St Peter’s Morning cuppa after mass.  

Please come along for a cuppa after mass next Sunday .      

It will be a chance to say goodbye and say thanks to  

 Ethan Corfee, current Principal of St Michaels.  

 

 

Special Birthday wishes to Trish Tinetti this weekend, 

from the St Peter’s Parish community. 
 

 

Mary MacKillop Heritage Centre Open Day:  Open Day at 
the Mary Mackillop Heritage Centre will be held on Saturday, August 6, 2022 
from 10.00am – 4.00pm to acknowledge St Mary’s Feast Day. Guided tours of 
the museum; Meet the author Sr Judith Geddes “A Faith Filled Family” at 
10.30am; Mary MacKillop Walking Tour at 11.00am; Mass in the Chapel with         
Fr Andrew Jekot at 1.00pm; A Rosary in Mary’s Chapel for the people of Ukraine 
at 3.00pm  For further information and registering for the walk and Mass go to                                                                        
https://www.mmhc.org.au/open-days-2022/ or ph. 03 9926 9300. 

 

 

We welcome into our Parish Community 

of St Augustine’s Creswick   

for the sacrament of Baptism today 

Madeline Colleen Rieniets 

daughter of  Stephen & Skye Rieniets 

https://www.mmhc.org.au/open-days-2022/


Roster: Next week 

7th August 

Creswick  
  

Daylesford 

 

Welcomer  Brian Reasons/

Maria M 

Brian 

Reader  Doreen S Carmel B/Tony T 

Commentator David P N/A 

Special Minister Aileen Claire T 

Sacristan Ann/Margie/Sr Lou Carol  

Data Projector Kevin T Sandra 

Offertory  Brian Reasons/

Maria M 

Maree Phypers 

Collectors Volunteers Brian/Sid/Volunteers 

DIRECT DEBIT DETAILS 

We have had many parishioners asking for our 
banking details for direct debit  for planned  giving. 

 
1st collection—for Presbytery (priest support for 

both parishes ) 

Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000  Act 150 335 065 
 
2nd collection—for Daylesford Parish (admin, 

grounds, running costs, church maintenance etc.) 
Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000  Act 150 335 099 
 
2nd collection—for Creswick Parish (admin, 

grounds, running costs, church maintenance etc.) 
Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000  Act 151 767 027 

Daylesford and Creswick Parishes Leadership and Finance Team & Parish Council  Meetings 
 

These meetings were held on Wednesday and Thursday of this past week.   
 
Parishioners Jude Brown, Carol Collins, Millie Gouldthorpe, Anne O’Shea, Marilyn Stephens, Rose Thannhauser and Sandra Whiffin, 
together with ex-officio members Ethan Corfee (Principal) and Fr Justin with Tim Hogan (interim principal) and Leonie Keynes in 
attendance.  
 
Parishioners Alastair Hurst, Loretta Kaval, Phonse Liddle, Don McMahon, Irene Martin and Martin Quinlan together with ex-officio 
members Terry Brennan (Principal) and Fr Justin with Leonie Keynes in attendance. 
 
Safeguarding Information:  
With the introduction of the new Child Safe standards from July 1st Standard One requires both parishes to establish a culturally 
safe environment in which the diverse and unique identities & experience of Aboriginal children & young people are respected. 
Members of both parishes Leadership team and Council are applying for Police Checks. 

Stewardship:  
Both meetings received the annual statement of parish income and expenditure for the 2021-22 financial year. Parishioners will 
receive a copy in the coming weeks.  
The Daylesford parish has entered into an agreement with Hygge, the developers of Middleton Field, so that the Parish land at the 
back of St Michael’s school (East side) can be accessed and subdivided and sold as part of the staged  development of the site.  
The Daylesford team approved the purchase of a new data projector screen (and remotes!). 
Creswick parishioners will resume counting the collections at Creswick with the formation of several counting teams whose 
 members are applying for Police Checks. 
 
Parish School reports: 

St Michael’s 

With the appointment of Ethan Corfee as Principal of Emmaus Primary Mt Clear, Tim Hogan has been appointed interim Principal 
from late August. Tim joined the staff at St Michael’s at the beginning of 2022. Our parish will express its thanks to Ethan when he 
joins us for Sunday 10.30am Mass & morning tea on August 7th.  

St Augustine’s 

Classes of children and staff from St Augustine’s are attending the weekly Mass in the Church with the parishioners. Year 6 children 
from the Catholic schools in Ballan, Dunnstown, Clarke’s Hill, Creswick, Daylesford and Gordon continue to gather as part of the 
Little Feet, Big Footprints initiative. 

St Augustine’s 150th anniversary celebrations: 

Neil Doolan attended the Creswick meeting to update the members on the great progress towards the 150 th celebrations and the 
bookings for the anniversary dinner and pre-sale orders of the 150th anniversary book. Great work is being undertake on behalf of 
the parish by the 150th committee! 


